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SHEET METAL WORKERS RETIREES MEETING/LUNCHEON
LOCAL 83 UNION HALL, 718 THIRD ST, ALBANY
 KEURIG COFFEE AND CHAT IN THE METAL SHOP 10:00AM – 10:25AM
CALL TO ORDER GAVEL DROPS 10:30AM IN THE MEETING ROOM
Tuesday, June 13, 2017
Following this meeting lunch will be in the Hanks Room at the Gateway Diner.

You will be able to order off the menu but will be responsible for the cost of your own meal. That way you will be able to have exactly what you want.
Lunch will be served to those who respond by Monday June 12, 2017
RSVP – 489-1377 – Local Union #83 Office (but…walk-ins are no problem)
GUEST SPEAKER: Ms. TONI TIBERI, BC-HIS of ADVANCED HEARING AID CENTERS.
Toni was here two years ago, June 2015. She would like to inform us of the advances in hearing aids in the last few years by way of a Power Point Presentation.  I took her free hearing test, checked her prices for being competitive….stalled for another 18 months and then got the aids. Now wish I had done it ten years ago.









Bob Conahan
We continue to look for donations from those that have not made any this year (2017). Our Club is asking for a $6.00 donation from each retiree so that we may remain solvent. In order to keep our organization strong, we not only need retiree’s to attend, but also make the modest $6.00 per year donation so that we may continue our work as a viable entity. Our group has recurring expenses such as     postage, coffee before the meeting and donations to various causes. 
THANKS to the Retiree’s that have contributed to date.  Your generosity has been impressive. If you are interested in your donation amount for 2017 on record email: EBROCKWAY1@NYCAP.RR.COM and you will get your number by return email. If you don’t do the email thing, ask him at the meeting for your info.
NOTE: At Least 95% of the monies collected are used for local functions.  

One of our continuing projects is buying parts as needed so that when a member needs to borrow our ramp to make their house wheel chair accessible we will have to buy additional pieces to fit their entrance way. Note, we have collected walkers, a wheel chair and crutches for the members to borrow. Alert the Union Hall Office if you are in need of any of these items. 
Please mail your check made payable to SMWLU #83 Retiree’s Association to:

Earl Brockway

1485 Knight Rd.

Delanson, NY 12053
A heads up. Our BYLAWS require annual election of President, Vice President and Treasure/Recording Secretary. Nominations for these positions will be at our meeting in September, which is the meeting following this June13th get together. Elections are in November.
Our organization remains an active voice for all retirees.
YOUR ATTENDANCE IS GREATLY APPRECIATED
Fraternally,
                       

                                                            Robert (Bob) Conahan, President  
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